
July 8, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Richard W. Sullins 

218 Westover Drive 

Burnsville, NC 28714 

 

Dear Mr. Sullins: 

 

Thank you for your e-mail note of July 8, 1996, and for your kind words. 

 

Per your request, enclosed please find a copy of the sample FBI documents that pertain to the Review 

Board’s July 2, 1996 news release. 

 

Again, thank you for writing and for your continuing interest in the work of the Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure  


